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Amit Mittal, M.D.
i 0509 Pudding Lane
Ellicott city, MD 21045

Waiver Approval
10509 Pudding Lane
Ellicott City, MD 21045

Mr. Mittal,

This letter is being issued in response to your waiver request dated March 23,2023. T\e
proposed pool location, decking, and retaining wall less than three feet in height have been

approved as shown on the permit plot plan prepared by ESE Consultants.

Be advised that a condition ofthis waiver requires temporary fencing to be installed along the
westem boundary ofthe sewage disposal area and septic tanks prior to Health Department
approval ofthe building permit to prevent any vehicle or construction equipment traffic in those
areas. Vehicle and equipment access for construction ofthe pool will need to occur in such a
manor to avoid the platted sewage disposal area and tanks.

Any questions regarding this decision may be directed to the Well and Septic Program ofthe
Howard County Health Department.

Respectfully,

Michael J. D
Director
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Any deviations from the proposed work illustrated on the plot plan will be subject to further
review by this department.
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Mr. Michael Davis

Department of Environmental Health

8930 Stanford Blvd.

Columbia, Md.,21405
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Dear Mr. Davis,

I recently settled on a newly built home at 10509 Pudding Lane, Ellicott City, which
is in the Kings Forest development.

I have contracted with Anthony & Sylvan Pools to construct an inground concrete
pool with spa, and paver deck surround.

As you can see by the plat, Toll Brothers has placed drywells very close to the
middle of the rear yard and the septic reserve is 50' from the house. This has

made it pretty much impossible to maintain the 20' septic reserve and 10 from the
dry wells.

l've attached two plats. One does not have the pool drawn to make it a little
clearer and the second has the pool, proposed paver deck, proposed retaining
wall, fence, pool equipment and setbacks.

Note that the waterline of the spa to the septic reserve area is tt'-6", meaning I

am asking for an 8'-5" "variance".

Please let me know if you have further questions for myself, my pool builder or
Toll Brothers.

I thank you in advance for this consideration.

Sincerely,

Amit Mittal M.D.
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